TRANSLATION

or

Superintendencia

de Bancos de Panama

January 22, 2020
Circular N° SBP-DPC-SAPRE-0010-2020

General Manager

Subject:  Appointment of New Superintendent of Banks
Dear General Manager:
We wish to inform you hereby that by means of Executive Decree 619 dated 31 December 2019,
published in Official Gazette 28944-A dated Tuesday, 21 January 2020, Mr. AMAURI ARIEL
CASTILLO CHANG was appointed Superintendent of Banks. Mr. Castillo Chang took office yesterday.
Without further ado,

Best regards,

Gustavo A. Villa
Secretary General
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